
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

02 August 2018 

 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT –  

RHYNSTONE TEDDY 

 

 

In accordance with GAR 75, Trainer Mr. S. Ellis notified Greyhound Racing SA Stewards 

that following the greyhound’s last start at Angle Park on Wednesday 1st August 2018, 

RHYNSTONE TEDDY was examined by a Veterinary Surgeon who found the greyhound to 

have a right hock injury and will require surgery and several weeks off before being returned 

to work. 

 

J. Evans 
Steward 


